
FIELD REPORT #9 
 

SRG Engineering, Inc. 
P. O. Box 925 

Gray, ME  04039-0925 
Tel :(207)-657-7323  Fax :(207)-657-7342 

 
Project No.:07-003 Date: April 23, 2007 
Project Name:             Mercy Hospital 
Project Location:        Portland, Maine 
Weather Conditions:   Sunny, Upper 50’s 
Contact Person(s):      Steven Grant-SRG Eng. 
                                    Roger Domingo-SWC 
                                    Mike Drew-QAL 
                                    Mike Poulin-Gilbane Co.    
                                    Matt Skillin-Gilbane Co.          

Discussion/Observations:       
   
              
 
 

Copies To: Sean Welty-KLMK 
                   Roger Domingo-SWC 
                   James Lanza-Gilbane 
                   Paul Stevens-SMRT 
                   Janusz Wszola (EOR)-SMRT 
                   Cathy Streifel-SMRT 

 
Comments: 
I visited the site today planning to perform my observation of Level 2, however, was unable to since I left my 
boots at the office and could not walk the site in sneakers.  As a result, I met briefly with Mike and Matt to 
see how things are progressing while I was away on vacation, and also to check the status of the next concrete 
placement.  Mike indicated the next concrete placement will be for the 2nd floor (grids 3 to 5) is Tuesday, 
April 24th (tomorrow) at 6:30am.  I informed Roger Domingo immediately (about 3:30pm) about this 
placement, so concrete testing could be scheduled accordingly.  Roger indicated he would have someone 
from SWC at the site for the placement.  I also called Mike Drew from the project trailer to check on status of 
the existing 2nd floor structural steel/deck/studs/mesh/welds/bolts/etc….  Mike indicated this section of Level 
2 is acceptable and ready for the scheduled concrete placement.  Mike indicated that Dave CoWalis with 
SWC performed a final inspection for this section of Level 2 last Friday.   
ACTION REQUIRED FOR LEVEL 2, GRIDS 3 TO 5: NONE-PER MIKE DREW WITH QAL.  
 
NOTE:  Contractor must notify SWC and SRG at least 48 hours (2 business days) prior to concrete 
placement to allow for ample time to schedule field testing, and also to allow for a final structural 
check to be sure any and all deficiencies previously noted have been corrected.  (Jim Lanza was not 
present today due to taking a bereavement day, which may explain why SWC and SRG was not 
notified and did not have a definitive date of concrete placement until late this afternoon.  I spoke with 
Jim last Thursday April 19th, and he said they are hoping to place remaining concrete at Level 2 
tomorrow the 24th, but would not know for sure until Monday the 23rd.  Jim indicated the floor decks 
are wet from the recent Northeaster storm and is hard to say definitively when concrete will be placed.   
 
     

 
Diagrams:  (None)  
 
C: File  
   

 
Signed:  ___________________________________ 
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